‘Alaska Scientific Crime Detection Laboratory

Change in Instrument Status Form

Issued: 12/15/2017 Version: CIISF 2017 RO
Effective: 12/15/2017 Status: Active
Date: 11/5/2018 Instrument Serial Number: 100384

Instrument Location; Hoonah PD

Supervisor Name and Agency: Michael lvie Hoonah DPS

Describe the Status Change or Issue with the Instrument:
Data Master is back online and new external standard has been put in. VOC was conducted and Data Master is good to go.

If instrument was placed in service or removed from service, fill out the appropriate sections below.

In Service Date/Time:; 11/1/2018 18:30

Out of Service Date/Time:
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Email completed form to dps.scdl.toxicology@alaska.gov

For questions contact the Breath Alcohol Program at 907-269-5740
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Foster, Charles R (DPS)

From: Foster, Charles R (DPS)

Sent: Tuesday, October 30, 2018 10:15 AM

To: 'mike ivie'; 'jhuskey@cityofhoonah.org’

Cc: O'Bryant, Colleen S (DPS); Walton, Derek J (DPS); Barnett, Brandi M (DPS)
Subject: RE: New gas tank

We're sending you a new tank this week. Given the high number of failed VOCs starting in September, | am not going to
sign the few that passed. Take your DMT out of service until you install the new tank. Our database shows that you
have not used the DMT for any casework during that timeframe.

Thank you,
Chuck

From: mike ivie [mailto:rescueswimmer 99@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, October 26, 2018 2:59 AM

To: Foster, Charles R (DPS)

Subject: New gas tank

Hey Chuck, this is Officer Ivie with Hoonah PD. | keep getting a Standard out of Range message when | do VOC. | was
wondering if you could send us a new tank to see if that would fix the problem. Our tank now is a 585 psi and it expires on
12/5/2018.

Thank you,

Michael lvie



